
 

THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVICER. 

À LA CARTE CHARGE POLICY 
Castleberry ISD recognizes the important link between proper nutrition and academic success. The 
purpose of this policy is to inform parents and students that meals are free for all students, and that 
charging for à la carte items is not allowed. 

School breakfasts and lunches are free to all CISD students. School lunch accounts can be funded for à 
la carte purchase through multiple methods: 

● Cash 
● Credit card payments using myschoobucks.com 

At the end of a school year, a student’s positive balance will follow them to the next school year. 
Refunds of a positive balance for students leaving or graduating are requested from the Cafeteria 
Manager or the Child Nutrition Secretary. 

 


